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 Jorge Reyes 
QSC, LLC 
1675 MACARTHUR BLVD 
COSTA MESA, CA, 92626-1440, US 
 
Your Reference: 161965 

Our Reference: File S8516, Volume 1.3 Project: 4791010334 

Project Scope: Alternate Enclosure Plastic for AD-DWL.360, AD-DWL.180 and AD-DWL.SUB 

Landscape Speakers, Kingfa GFPP-R15 P4G-G0087 File S8516 

 

Dear Jorge Reyes: 

 

UL has completed the investigation under the above project and confirmed compliance of your product(s) 

with UL requirements. We appreciate that you have a choice of certification providers and thank you for 

choosing UL. 

 

This letter temporarily supplements the UL Follow-Up Services Procedure and serves as authorization to 

apply the UL Mark at the factory location(s) identified on the Authorization Page of UL File S8516, 

Volume 1.3.  You are required to send a copy of this letter to all manufacturing locations authorized under 

UL File S8516, Volume 1.3.  

 

The Follow-Up Services Procedure covering your product(s) will typically be provided by UL within 10 

business days. Any information and documentation provided to you involving the UL Mark services are 

provided on behalf of UL LLC (UL) or any authorized licensee of UL. 

 

Products that bear the UL Mark must be identical to those submitted to UL for evaluation and certification 

and must comply with the Follow-Up Services Procedure covering your product(s).  Additional 

requirements related to the responsibilities of the Applicant and Manufacturer can be found under 

Additional Resources at https://www.ul.com/fus.  

 

A UL certification is a valuable marketing tool meaning your product or company has successfully met 

stringent requirements. We encourage you to use your UL Mark and certification in your marketing 

activities. You can find information on how to accurately promote your UL certification at 

https://www.ul.com/marketing. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me or any of our customer service representatives. And 

congratulations again on your achievement! 

 

 Sincerely,  
 
James Hayes 
Engineering Associate 
UL LLC 
James.Hayes@ul.com  

 

 
Deborah Jennings-Conner 
VP Regulatory Services 
UL LLC 
Deborah.Jennings-Conner@ul.com 
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